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Kanawha City Church of Christ 
5101 Chesterfield Ave.,  Charleston, W. Va. 25304         office@kccofc.org         304.925.7435 
 

December 14, 2021 

 Morning Assembly 

  December 19,  2021 

Emblem Handout:  Tom Winnell 
                 
Usher:     Doug Hartley 
   
Opening Prayer: Chuck Denham 
   
Worship Leader:  Alex Guerra/ 
   Carson Henley 
    
Communion Preside:  Richard Walker 
 
Contribution Tally:  T & J Winnell 
 
Closing Prayer: Tom Winnell 
 
Childcare Class: Renee Morris 
   
Sound Booth & Pete Williams 
    PowerPoint:    
  
Usher volunteers needed, please contact 
Herb Kinder. 

Privileged To Serve 

Sunday, December 12 

Attendance:      65  

Contribution: $3,064.70 

Kermit Morgan (Renee’s dad) at home recovering from  a 

bleeding ulcer and a stroke.  Doing well. 

 

Linda Bailey home recovering from a fall.  Doing well. 

 

John Shuman ill with cancer and kidney failure 

 

 

 

  

Ladies Book Club  December 14 

  

         

 

Remember In Prayer 

If you cannot serve as scheduled, please contact 

Tom McNeely at 304.346.5212 

 

Important Dates 

Monday, December 6 - Revelation 8 

Tuesday, December 7 - Revelation 9 

Wednesday, December 8 - Revelation 10 

Thursday, December 9 - Revelation 11 

Friday, December 10 - Revelation 12 

Monday, December 13  - Revelation 13 

Daily Bible Reading 

Toys Needed 

Contribution and Attendance 

On Fridsy, December 17th at 6:45 pm 

the Union Mission will set up the toy 

shop at Mount Calvary Baptist Church, 

Charleston.  

On Monday, December 20th , from 

8:00am-4:00pm, eligible families will 

come to shop  the Toy Shop at Mount 

Calvary Baptist Church. 

If you would be interested in volunteering, please let 

Renee Morris know. 
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Kanawha City Church of Christ 

If you wish to stop receiving these newsletters, please reply back to sender  (office@kccofc.org) with word   

REMOVE in subject line. 

SUNDAY SCHOOL BIBLE CLASSES: 

Preschool/Kindergarten  

     Rene Morris 

1st Grade through 3rd Grade 

     Shirley Denham and Lynne Himelrick 

4th Grade through 6th Grade 

     Alex and Tori Guerra 

Teens       

Adults      Richard Walker 

 

Ladies Book Club 

 
The Ladies Book Club will meet on 

Tuesday, December 14th, at 6 p.m. 

at Edgewood Country Club for our 

annual November/December Book 

Exchange/Christmas Party.  We will 

not be discussing a book at this 

meeting.   

We will be ordering from the menu.  Please contact 

Danene Hartley, if you plan to join us so she can give 

Edgewood an accurate headcount. 

There are many of you … who think to yourselves: “If only 
I had been there! How quick I would have been to help the 
Baby! I would have washed his linen. How happy I would 
have been to go with the shepherds to see the Lord lying 
in the manger!” 

Yes, you would! You say that because you know how 
great Christ is, but if you had been there at that time, you 
would have done no better than the people of Bethlehem. 
… Why don’t you do it now? You have Christ in your 
neighbor. You ought to serve him, for what you do to your 
neighbor in need you do to the Lord Christ himself. 

—Martin Luther 


